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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/03/2020  16:28:022020/0117/P OBJ Kevin Fallon The proposed changes to King's Boulevard are sub-standard in regards to safe and practical use for cyclists 

and pedestrians.  Experience has shown that "shared space" without clear delineation between space for 

cyclist and pedestrians leads to conflict and the issues which arise from this.  Please would you require the 

developers to create two separate lanes, with clear marking for cycles and pedestrians in turn.  Please would 

you also require adequate signage to make it clear that both cycling and walking is permitted in this space.

Kind regards
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